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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Celebrating Earl Grey School Centennial 
 
April 7, 2015 (Winnipeg, MB) – Earl Grey School in the Winnipeg School Division is 

celebrating 100 years of educating students in its Fort Rouge community. Alumni, parents and 

the community are invited to attend two special events commemorating the centennial. 

Wine and cheese mixer (Tickets $20) Friday, May 15, 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. 

Dinner and dance (Tickets $80) Saturday, May 16, cocktails at 6:30 p.m. 

Both events will be held at TYC Event Centre, Canad Inns Polo Park. Register for tickets online 

through EventBrite at www.earlgrey100.ca . Wine and cheese mixer tickets are also available at 

the school (340 Cockburn Street N.) Tickets are available until May 9 for the dinner and dance 

and until May 13 for the wine and cheese mixer. 

Come out and enjoy entertainment, a chance to see the Grey Cup up close and personal 

(Saturday 4:00 to 8:00 p.m.) and have a social evening with the Earl Grey community from near 

and far.  
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For more information contact: 
Gail Singer 
Earl Grey School Centennial Committee 
(204) 474-1441 
 

    

http://www.earlgrey100.ca/

